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JACKSONVILLE CITY COUNCIL

TRUE COMMISSION
NOMINATING COMMITTEE
May 14, 2015
2:30 p.m.

City Council Conference Room A

Suite 425, City Hall

117 W. Duval Street
Attendance: Commissioners Patti Anania, Ted Wendler
Also: Jeff Clements – City Council Research
The meeting was called to order at 2:3 p.m. by Commissioner Anania with a quorum present.
The committee discussed the commission members who have another year or more remaining on their terms and have the experience to handle the jobs of chair and vice-chair. Ms. Anania suggested Greg Radlinski as Chair, Pat Schorr as Vice-Chair and Leroy Kelly as Secretary, with Ms. Schorr moving up to Chair the following year. Mr. Radlinski has expressed reluctance to take the chairmanship because of other commitments and Marc El Hassan expressed a willingness to be the Chair if no one else stepped up to the job. In response to a question from Mr. Wendler, Ms. Anania said that she would be willing to stand for re-election as Chair if her husband loses his bid for a City Council seat next week.  Ms. Anania called Greg Radlinski who declined to accept the nomination for the chairmanship due to his intensive involvement in several other organizations. Ms. Anania then called Commissioner El Hassan who indicated his willingness to serve as chair should Mr. Anania win the City Council and Chairwoman Anania be unable to continue in that position.
The committee will propose the following slate:

Chair – either Patti Anania or Marc El Hassan (depending on the outcome of Mike Anania’s city council bid)

Vice Chair – Pat Schorr

Secretary – Leroy Kelly or Danny Ferreira (depending on whether Mr. Kelly is reappointed by his CPAC)
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 2:58 p.m.
Jeff Clements, Chief

Council Research Division

Posted  5.14.15
5:00 p.m.
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